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Care for Our Buildings
In 2022 – 2023, All Saints Parish invested $289,000 in capital improvements across our four campuses.
Improvements include extensive parking lot repairs and upgrades, new kitchen equipment at St Martin hall, new roof on    
St Joseph's garage along with additional safety wall padding in the parish life center. Beautiful cemetery arches were 
installed at St Martin and St Paul. St Paul's cemetery fence was extended and the columbarium at St Martin's is complete. 
The preschool playground has a new fence and turf surface and the carpet was replaced in the preschool lower level.       
The large rectory at St Joseph has fresh paint and new fixtures and the parish life center's entryway has been remodeled.   
A toller bell was restored at St Paul's and St Martin's bell restoration is nearing completion. Sounds upgrades took place at 
St Martin's church and St Paul's church has been sealed to exclude bats and the attic and bell tower cleaned. All of these 
projects are made possible by our dedicated physical facilities committee and continued stewardship. 

From the Pastors
Dear Parishioners:

We are so thankful for the work that Almighty God is doing in Dearborn 
County, and for the way in which All Saints Parish is a beacon of hope 
for so many both near and far. Your faithfulness in prayer makes a big 
difference in our nation, our world, and our universal Church. Our 
authentic worship and our faithful teaching inspire so many, including 
those who participate online. Our compassionate service helps the nearby 
poor, especially through our steady and generous support of our local 
food pantries.

We are in the midst of a National Eucharistic Revival and appreciate all 
the ways All Saints Parish has participated. From our Eucharistic Miracle 
Exhibit and 14 Stations of Eucharist Exhibit at the summer festivals,          
t-shirts, pilgrimages to the Shrine of the Most Blessed Sacrament, Corpus
Christi Processions, 24 hour adoration, Advent Adoration, and
Re-introducion of Latin into the Mass, just to name a few.  We also look
forward to our county revival featuring Fr. Patrick Hyde and a Batesville
Deanery Eucharistic Revival featuring Fr Larry Richards.
Both will take place this November.

We are very happy to present you with this annual report of our parish 
stewardship. While this document does give you the financial numbers, it 
also provides a beautiful glimpse into the many ways in which we are 
blessed at All Saints.  Your faithful stewardship gives us a real sense of 
pride and joy. Thank you for giving yourselves to Christ and His Body the 
Church, and remember that God will not be outdone in generosity.

With sincere gratitude,

Father John Hollowell and Jonathan Meyer

Pastors in Solidum

PARISH STATISTICS 

1057 Number of households 

48 New Parishioners (families) 

47 Infant Baptisms

9 Youth Baptisms

7 Adult Baptisms 

21 First Communions 

52 Confirmations 

8 RCIA

26 Marriages

36 Burials
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